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The Hon Andrew Constance MP

Minister for Transport and Infrastructure

Reverend the Hon Fred Nile MLC
Chairman of the Committee

Public Accountability Committee
Legislative Council
Parliament House, Macquarie Street
Sydney NSW, 2000

Dear Chairman

I am writing with regard to the final report of the Public Accountability Committee
inquiry regarding the Impact of the CBD and South East Light Rail Project.

The NSW Government is currently giving careful consideration to the
recommendations made by the Committee, many of which require discussion across
the government sector.

To allow a full, considered response to be prepared, the NSW Government wil
provide a response to recommendations within the standard timeframe for
government responses.

Yours sincerely

The Hon Andrew Constance MP

Minister for Transport and Infrastructure

52 Martin Place, Sydney NSW 2000
Phone: (612) 85745807 Fax: (612) 99395512




